
From: Mayor 

Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 11:20 AM 

To: Anthony Caiola 

Subject: Re: Thank you, Mayor !  
  

Dear Mr. Caiola -- This acknowledges receipt of your email.  It was a tough storm 

for you, the Village and the region. 

 

Very truly yours, Jon Mark  

 
From: Anthony Caiola <ajcaiola@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, February 10, 2017 7:28 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Re: Thank you, Mayor !  
  

He came but had no remedy....I took care of it..thanks for listening   

Have a good day, 

 

 

On Fri, Feb 10, 2017 at 6:52 AM, Anthony Caiola <ajcaiola@gmail.com> wrote: 

Good morning Mayor Mark,  

I live at 1199 Post Road 

 

I spent hours clearing the snow -  

Made extra effort clearing the sidewalk  3 foot on either side of driveway  

 

This morning found that we  have chunks - boulders ice in our driveway caused by 

sidewalk equipment used instead of the blower!!!! 

 

Same for neighbor to the south of us 

 

I've just spoken to Highway who is coming to meet me now....still hasn't arrived!! 

 

Why didn't they use the blower?  Who is making the decision? 

Appreciate your efforts on our behalf. 

Thank you. 

 


